
 

 

 

 

 

 

         August 31, 2017  
 
 
 
United Nations Global Compact  
685 Third Avenue, FL 12 
New York, NY 10017 
 
To: Ms. Carolina Lima 
Relationship Manager 
 
Ref.: COP Grace Letter 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lima 
 
May you receive a friendly greeting. I am writing on behalf of Grupo Puntacana, 
participant of the United Nations Global Compact since 2007, and I am taking 
advantage of this time to reconfirm our commitment to the Global Compact. 
 
Grupo Puntacana is due to communicate on progress on September 15, 2017. 
Given that we have encountered some unexpected troubles (i.e. key data 
availability), hereby I cordially ask for a 30 days grace period to submit our next 
Communication on Progress       
 
We appreciate the consideration given to our request, and we greatly value our 
continued support to the United Nations Global Compact 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Beswick 
Director of Community Affairs 
Grupo Puntacana  


